
Help Us Design

VALLEY SKATE PARK

More questions? Contact us at:

valleyskatepark@hamilton.ca

A new wheeled sport facility is coming to Valley Park!

The project proposes the development of an approximately 1,500m2 (16,145 Sq.Ft) concrete
facility that will cater to a variety of wheeled sports. In 2017, the City of Hamilton completed an in-
depth skateboard park study that aided in identifying Valley Park as the ideal site for this facility.

Help us design the new Valley Skate Park!

Future skate 

park location

Complete the Design Survey at:
hamilton.ca/valleyskatepark

Attend the Design Workshop: Valley Park Community Centre
October 25, 2018

Stop by any time between 4-8pm


